[bookmark: _GoBack]Willapa Behavioral Health, on behalf of the Teen Advocacy Coalition, is currently seeking qualified individuals to support implementation of the Drug Free Communities grant in North Pacific County, WA.  Positions are all grant funded for 5-10 years. Full descriptions can be found at http://www.willapabh.org/index/20-search-for-jobs 
Drug Free Communities (DFC) Grant Program Coordinator (Full time)- 
The DFC Grant Coordinator provides project leadership, project coordination and project management for the day-to-day operation of the DFC grant for the  Teen Advocacy Coalition (TAC) in North Pacific County, WA (Raymond, South Bend, Menlo). Position is 40 hours per week, $2,625/month  plus benefits. Please send resume and cover letter to Eric Cummins at cumminse@willapabh.org by November 11, 2013.
Drug Free Communities Grant (DFC) Program Assistant (Part time)-
The DFC program assistant provides administrative support for the DFC program coordinator and the Teen Advocacy Coalition in its implementation of the DFC grant.  Works to ensure reporting and recording requirements are met and provides support as needed to implement program activities. Position is 20 hours per week, $1,063/month plus pro-rated benefits. Please send resume and cover letter to Eric Cummins at cumminse@willapabh.org by November 11, 2013. 
Youth Coalition Coordinator (Part time)-
The Youth Coalition Coordinator will coordinate all aspects of the TAC Youth Coalition and provide support to the Peer Helpers Program at Raymond, South Bend, and Willapa Valley High Schools.  Works with youth members in the creation and implementation of team goals, objectives, activities, and short and long term work plans.  Coordinate youth coalition meetings, ensure youth membership is robust and adequate to complete activities and meet goals, and chaperone and/or plan and implement youth related trainings.  Experience working with youth required. Part time- $795 per month.  Please send resume and cover letter to Eric Cummins at cumminse@willapabh.org by November 11, 2013. 
Please contact Eric Cummins at 360-642-3787 for more info.

